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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly 

linked, so it is importance that all children are in class on 

time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children 

don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 94.5%. 

This is very low. 

Remember we are striving for 100% 

Class Events 
 

Year 5  - visit from James Harries, author  

KS2 - a mystery poet will be speaking with all of the 

classes in KS2 

 

 

 

 

 

Events 
 

Monday 18th March 2024 

2:30pm - Fair Trade Event 

3:15 pm Join us to celebrate Fair Trade 

Week and to find out more about our 

twinned Ugandan School. (Traditional 

Ugandan feast ParentPay £5 for a family of 

4, £1 each for any additional places) 

 

Thursday 21st March 2024  

Family Lunch - Years 3 & 4 

12.00 to 12.45 – entry via the Hall door. 

 

Friday 22nd March 2024 – RESCHEDULED  

Whole School Special Females Assembly  

Parents/Carers are invited to attend and 

enjoy a morning of performances linked to 

inspirational females 

Please note the performance times.  

EYFS & KS 1 9:00am  

KS2 10:15am 

 

 

28th March 2024 – Dress Down Day £1 

ParentPay 

 

Easter Raffle 
 

This will be live on Wednesday 20th 

March and drawn on Thursday 28th  

March  

Parent Pay £1 a strip for a chance to win 

a selection of Easter treats! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Reminder 
 

Term finishes on Thursday 28th 

March 2024 at 3.15 pm.   

 

We return on Monday 15th April 

2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs Reminder 
 

Monday Clubs 

Sports Club – Year 6  

 

Tuesday Clubs 

Enrichment Club  

 

Wednesday Clubs 

Chess and Board Games  

Football  

Reading  

Art & DT  

Mindfulness  

 

Thursday Clubs 

Gymnastics  

Drama  

Basketball  

 

All clubs will continue to run through Summer 

term.  Children can move clubs after the Easter 

break if they wish and there may be some new 

Clubs starting at that time so watch this space.  



 

 

People’s Pantry Reminder   
 

 

 

 


